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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

The next major event in 

Year 4 is our Anglo-Saxon 

day on Monday 28th 

January. Children can come 

in Anglo-Saxon dress! (See 

homework task below.) 

  

Swimming continues as 

normal.  

 

 

 

 

 
Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : (Spellings ending with -ture) 

structure     departure 

adventure    furniture 

creature     fracture 

puncture     picture 

feature     gesture 

Next week we will be continuing our work 

in English on our class book, Beowulf. 

In maths we will be working on 

multiplication/division problems. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our first fortnightly task of 2019 relates to our new topic on the Anglo-Saxons. On Monday 28th January 

we will be holding an Anglo-Saxon day, during which we will be welcoming an Anglo-Saxon visitor. We 

would like the children to make a period costume if possible, so that they can wear this on the day. We will 

discuss ideas with the children next week. The deadline for this one is therefore Monday 28th January.    

English & Maths 

Un caballo (caballos) A horse (horses) 

Un pájaro (pájaros) A bird (birds) 

Un conejo (conejos) A rabbit (rabbits) 

Un hamster (hámsters) A hamster (hamsters) 


